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STAY INFORMED WITH SCHOOL COMMUNICATION
Staying informed with your child’s school is one of the best ways to be involved in 
school activities and events. Download the remind app on your phone and join FFX 
News.  Please visit the school website  http://ffx.schools.smcdsb.on.ca

HOT LUNCHES
Hot lunches will continue to on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays.  Please be advised in the event that buses are 
cancelled Hot Lunches are also cancelled.  Your child 
will received their hot lunch the next school day. 
ORDERS for Feb-March will    be available mid-         

January please keep an eye on remind me and email.  Thank you to our 
volunteers for providing this service to our students.

Winter Weather
 Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for outdoor       
nutrition breaks.  Your child will be outside for 20 minutes twice 
daily. Staff are also outside to supervise during this time.  

FFX SPORTS.....
The intermediate Boys basketball has been practicing since 
December. Thanks Mr. D’Aprile and Mr. Parkes for coaching the 
boys.  

Thank you Mrs. Sepper and Miss Healy for coaching the 
Intermediate Girls Basketball Team, stayed tuned for games and 
tournaments.

FFX  will be holding Hockey try-outs this month, stay tuned for 
dates. 

Bus Cancellations
We are in the South Weather Zone.  In the event 
that buses are cancelled in the morning this also 
means they are cancelled in the afternoon.  If you
drive your child to school you will need to pick them
up at 3:30pm.  If your child is a BUS STUDENT
you ARE NOT REQUIRED TO CALL THE 
SCHOOL.  If your child is a walker and you choose
to keep them home then you MUST notify the 
school.  Thank you.

Whats Happening this 
Month......
Jan. 18 - Earth Rangers Presentation 9:45-10:45 (K-gr.8)

Jan. 18 -Parent Council Meeting 7pm

Jan. 19- Rosary Apostolate 

Jan. 27 -Liturgy 9:45 followed by Student 

Recognition Assembly

Jan. 28 -Knights of Columbia Free Throw 

Competition at FFX
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As we begin this New Year, let us also venture proudly forward trusting that God is with 
us! I wish you all a wonderful New Year filled with great promise and success!

Yours in Christ,
Mrs. J. Stephenson
Principal 
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